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September 18, 2024 
 
 
 
Ms. Felicia Pickett 
7417 Faust 
Detroit, MI  48228 
 
Dear Ms. Pickett, 
 
Thank you for bringing the issue of repeated basement backups and the resulting conditions of your home to the 
Board of Water Commissioners on August 21. We all empathize with the emotional and financial toll this has taken on 
your quality of life. 
 
Upon review, the leadership at the Detroit Water & Sewerage Department (DWSD) advocated for your home to 
receive the benefits of the federally-funded Private Sewer Repair Program. 
 
We understand from our colleagues at the City of Detroit Housing & Revitalization Department (HRD) they are 
processing your application, and once that is complete and approved, DWSD will schedule the private sewer lateral 
service line assessment, sewer lateral service line repair or replacement, and backwater valve installation. 
 
If for any reason you encounter delays or another matter of concern, please do not hesitate to contact me at 
313-410-2954 or bryan.peckinpaugh@detroitmi.gov. Thank you for your time and patience with this matter. 
 
Sincerely, 

 
 
 

Bryan Peckinpaugh 
Public Affairs Director 
 
cc:  Board of Water Commissioners 
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